
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
July 26, 2024 

      
RDN Web Map Service Disruption 

Some of the Regional District of Nanaimo’s (RDN) web maps are not available due to a service disruption 
of the main web map. We are working with the mapping software support team to resolve this as soon as 
possible.   
 
Several task-specific web maps are not affected by the service disruption and are available for use. These 
include:  

• Zoning and utility look-up 
• Fire protection and open burning regulations 
• Parks and trails 
• Assessment information 

 
All mapping applications can be found on our GIS Mapping web page at rdn.bc.ca/gis-mapping.  
 
Your patience is appreciated while we work to resolve this issue. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 inquries@rdn.bc.ca 
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